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The Santa Cruz Church of South America Sub-region 3, conducted a Blessing Preparation workshop from 
March 31st to April 2nd attended by 39 first and second-generation young candidates (15 men, 24 
women). 
 

 
 
This Blessing Preparation workshop was designed to help participants understand the meaning and value 
of the Blessing, the history of the Blessing, restoration through the Blessing, and the significance of one 
year of public service after receiving the Blessing, this was organized by, Hilda Claros, the Director of the 
Blessing and Family Department of Subregion 3, and Continental pastors under the guidance of Kim 
Dong-woo, the South American Regional President. 
 
On the last day of the seminar, a Blessing matching was conducted for 30 first and second-generation 
young candidates ahead of the Blessing on May 7th. The seminar provided an opportunity for candidates 
to better understand the Will and love of Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 
 
 
 


